Committee Report

A FDR was conducted on Friday, June 29 for the outboard bolted joint shims.  Nineteen chits were submitted.  The review was judged successful pending resolution of chits.  ORNL explicitly requested that the review only address the shims and not the other elements of the bolted joint assembly.  A FDR needs to be conducted for those elements of the bolted joint assembly not covered in this review.

